
 
 

                                             Monday 18th July 2022 

 
                 Pupils Involved Event 

Monday 18th July  

Tuesday  19th 

July 

Whole school 

 

 

PE (outdoor PE kit needed – it may get a bit wet as we 

have water games planned!) 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS TONIGHT 

Wednesday 20th  

July 

‘Everything summer day’  

Picnic, sports and summer fair. Come along at 12 with your picnic and then stay 

for the afternoon. It'll be fun! 

All children will need : 

a packed lunch and change of clothes, towel, sun hat /cream. 

PE kit 

Some money to spend at our fair. 

 

Thursday 21st   

Class 2 & Year 2  

 

Swimming - need swimming kit (costume /trunks, 

goggles and a towel in a bag) 

Friday  22nd July 

        The final day of term – have a safe and happy summer holiday! 

Monday 5th 

September  

                   School closed to pupils – teacher training day. 

Tuesday 6th 

September  

                                           Return to school                           

 

Wednesday 7th 

September  

 

Thursday 8th 

September  

 Year 2 & Class 2 Swimming 

Friday 9th 

September  

                  

 
      

 
Please contact our school office as soon as possible if your child is absent– thank you. 

 
 

  Newsletter  



 

As the sun shines please remember to bring a sun hat, lotion and a water bottle. 
We plan to have some water play activities so maybe pack a small towel or a 
change of clothes. 
 

 

                                    

The heat wave has caused some changes to plans this week but we’ll do our best to 

get everything done safely! 

Sports day and Summer Fair will now be part of our Summer Day on Wednesday 

20th  July, following a family picnic. ( Picnic 12 noon, sports will begin at 1.pm and 

then summer fair with cream teas and stalls in the hall)  

Please feel free to bring your picnic rugs, chairs and parasols for the afternoon. 

 

Please send in any donations to school and we’ll add to our collection – thank you 

• toys & books 

• school uniform 

                                                        

                                                           Thank you. 

 

As you may be aware we appointed a new teacher on Friday. 
 Miss Hughes has been in school today working with staff and meeting her new 
class.  
 
 
It’s Mrs O’Connor’s final week with us and no doubt there’ll be tears… 
It’s been a delight to have Sarah in our school, working with us all and making us 
smile with her singing! 
 
 We wish her lots of happy times in the future! 

 

         Happy Summer Holidays! 


